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The Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) I-95 HOV Expansion Projects continue to 
move ahead. The initial phase of construction, sound wall installation, is nearing completion and 
major construction activities will now begin.  
 
This Project Update will help you to understand the next phase of this project and construction 
activities that you will encounter in and around the construction zone. 

Over the next several months, construction activities will occur during daytime and nighttime 
hours.  This work includes; driving concrete piles that will support the new bridges and concrete 
removal on the existing bridges.  Work will begin the week of March 30, 2009, weather 
permitting. 
 
Bridge widening is currently underway on the I-95 overpass at PGA Boulevard.   
 
In order to safely complete this work, it will be necessary to close travel lanes at various times 
and locations. Please use caution when traveling through the various work zones.   
 
Be sure to visit the project Web site: www.pbfdot.com/95Expansion for the latest lane closure 
information. 
 
For more information on this project or any of the I-95 HOV Expansion Projects or U.S. 1 
Drainage Improvement Project, please contact Alicia De Fago, Public Information Officer, at 
561-718-4709 or via email 95info@pbfdot.com. You may also visit the public information field 
office, located at 11641 Kew Gardens Avenue, Suite 101, in Palm Beach Gardens. The office is 
open Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m.   


